Date

The Honorable (Insert name of your State Representative)
House of Representatives
PO Box 30014
Lansing, MI 48909-7514

 Dear (Insert name of your State Representative): 
 
My name is (insert your full name here), and I am writing to you about Michigan House Bill (HB) 5055 of 2021, a bill to amend Public Act (PA) 407 of 2016, the Skilled Public Trades Act, which has to do with the licensing of mechanical contractors.

Please vote against House Bill 5055.

HB 5055 would delete the following statement from PA 407: “iv. The requirements for licensure or registration in the other states are substantially equivalent to or exceed the requirements of this act and any rule promulgated under this act for the license or registration.”

HB 5055 would allow contractors from states with less stringent requirements that those of Michigan to obtain mechanical contractor licenses in the State of Michigan. 

HB 5055 would allow a contractor with no hands-on field experience to be able obtain a license if the license from their State does not require such experience.

Please protect the health and safety of Michigan residents and visitors and vote No on Bill HB 5055.

Thank you!

Sincerely,

(Name)
(Address)
(Email address)

